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Hospital-based Clinic Facility Fee Disclosure 

If you see a provider at a Gillette location in the Twin Cities, your visit will be billed as an 

“outpatient hospital facilities” appointment rather than an “outpatient clinic” appointment. 

 

The following clinics are part of a hospital. 

Gilette St. Paul Clinic 

Gilette St. Paul – Phalen Clinic 

Gilette Burnsville Clinic 

Gilette Maple Grove Clinic 

Gilette Specialty Center  

 

Insurance providers treat outpatient hospital facilities differently from outpatient clinics. 

Depending on your health insurance, you may be charged a separate facility fee, which could 

result in a higher expense. You might have to make a larger copayment, pay a larger amount as 

a deductible or pay a larger percentage of the cost of care than you would at a clinic that isn’t 

affiliated with a hospital. 

 


